
DETROIT COUNTRY CLUB WOMEN'S GOLF ASSOCIATION

The Membership Dues for 2024 will be $65.00 which will cover the weekly games, the Ringer
Board competition and re-activating your Minnesota GHIN number. If you choose to use your
GHIN number from another state your dues will be $30.00.

PLEASE NOTE: Minnesota Sanctioned Tournaments (those through the Minnesota Golf
Association) require a Minnesota GHIN Handicap.

Please make your check payable to DCCWGA and mail to:

Mary Burnside

1305 Bay Ridge Drive

Detroit Lakes, MN 56501

PLEASE MAIL BEFORE May 10th to ensure that your GHIN handicap is reactivated, and your
information is included in the Membership Booklet.

League play will begin May 15thwith start at 9:00 AM through the month of May.

Mark your calendar for the annual Spring Luncheon and business meeting June 5th with a
shotgun start at 8:00 AM and our organizational meeting and luncheon to follow.

Additional dates and events will be included in the DCC Women’s Golf Association Membership

Booklet.

League Officers for 2024

President JoAnn Hegel, Vice President Kim LaBarre, Secretary Rhonda
Fode, Treasurer Kathy Ivesdal, Past President Shelva Swanson

Please return this portion with your check for $65.00 or $30.00 made payable to DCCWGA.

If you are a new member, have had a change of address, cell phone number or are choosing to
use a GHIN number from another state, please fill out the form below.

Name_____________________________________________________________GHIN#________________

Address________________________________________________________________________________

Cell Phone________________________Email__________________________________________________


